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BY EMAIL ONLY  
 
Deputy Richard Bruton 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
Email:  
 
11/05/2021 
 
20934/21 To ask the Minister for Health the estimated number within each vaccine prioritisation 
group of those who have received two doses, those who have received one dose and those yet to 
be reached for the most recent date for which estimates are available. - 

 
Dear Deputy Bruton 
 
Thank you for your representation. Data is published on a daily basis that captures the numbers of 
people who have received a vaccine in each cohort and by dose, available in the link below 
https://covid19ireland-geohive.hub.arcgis.com/pages/vaccinations 
 
Total doses as of Saturday May the 8th  

Cohort Dose 1 Dose 2 Total 

Cohort 1 110,914 84,854 195,768 

Cohort 2 259,510 97,656 357,166 

Cohort 3 458,738 307,510 766,248 

Cohort 4 256,061 9,640 265,691 

Cohort 5 237,380 75 237,455 

Cohort 7 2,770 3 2,773 

Total 1,327,821 499,789 1,827,610 

 
Last week was a really  productive week for vaccine administration with nearly 200,000 vaccines 
administered and with over 44,000 doses administered on a single day last week (Friday). This week 
the plan is to administer over 200,000 vaccines. 
 
I hope this provides you with assistance, 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
__________________ 
Sharon Hayden 
General Manager 
Office of the CCO 
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